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Thursday 30th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent Carer, 
 
Thank you for signing up to our Summer Scheme and for sending in payment.   
 
I wanted to remind you of the details and we look forward to welcoming your child to school 
during the week of Monday 25th July 2022. 
 

 Summer Scheme will be operated by Max Fit and Max Coding. 

 Summer Scheme will run between 9am – 1pm. 

 Children should meet in the school hall each morning – your child will be supervisied by a 
member of school staff at this time. 

 Children should wear comfortable clothing that is appropriate for completing some sporting 
activities with Max Fit. 

 Children should bring a water bottle with them on each day.  School will provide a small 
snack for each child during the morning. 

 Children in CURRENT Nursery - P4 are required to be collected by an adult at the end of 
each day.  Children in CURRENT P5 - P7 may walk home unsupervised if consent was given 
on the sign up form. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr C. Fulton 
Principal 


